
 

 

 

 

 

School Disco  -  Friday 23 May 2025 

 

 

DISCO Information for Year 7 to Year 8 Students 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

We are excited to announce the details for our upcoming Hollywood Stars school disco.  

Below, you will find all the information you need to ensure your child has a fantastic time. 

 Date:   Friday 23 May  

 Time:   7pm - 8.30pm  

 Location: Inside the school hall 

What to Expect: 

● Entry Fee: $5. Pre purchase your VIP ticket on Kindo for priority entry. Children will receive 

wrist bands on the day at school. Door sales available on the day.  

● Dress Code: Friday will be a school mufti day (with gold coin donation). Dressing in theme as 

your favourite celebrity or character is optional but there will be prizes for best dressed.  

● Activities: Dancing and fun competitions 

● Supervision: Teachers and parent volunteers will be present but you’re welcome to 

accompany your child. Children won’t be allowed to leave the hall without a parent or 

caregiver. 

 

 

Additional Information: 

● Glow sticks: Choose a glow stick, necklace, glasses, light up want and more... Prices start at 

$2. 

● Food: Bring money for a sausage, lollies or baking from our bake sale. Halal and vegetarian 

sausages will be available. 

● Drink: We are a water only school so bring a named bottle or enjoy the water station.  

● Pick-up/Drop-off: Drop off is at 7pm. Pick up promptly at 8.30pm. Children won’t be allowed 

to leave the hall without a parent or caregiver. 

 

Parent helpers are needed for this event to be a success. Email gbsfundraisingteam@gmail.com if 

you can help or sign up directly here to see the roles needed.  

Baking for the disco can be dropped off at the school hall or office on the Friday morning of the disco. 

Please label any containers with your child’s name and room number if you need them returned.  

We look forward to a memorable evening with lots of fun and excitement for all the students. If you 

have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

From the Fundraising Team and Green Bay School  

gbsfundraisingteam@gmail.com 
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https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/u/0/d/1aIfhQTQzQlP_SBTxFhfSrhByiS0Nhdxj/edit

